COPY OF AIR LETTER

ELOVD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

Sk 71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3

8th April, 1952.
Classn(s)

Dear 3irj;,

I am in receipt of your letter of the Z8th
ultimo regarding the steamer "AGULHAS", and heve to
say that due note has been made of the request from the
Shipping Department, South African Railways, for
advice to be given them of any failure om the part of
the buyers to maintain the ship in accordance with our
recommenda tions.

Bo far as the question of the outstanding fees
in the case of the "ALIWAL" is concerned, it is
considered that you should arrange for the Surveyors in
South Afrieas to satisfy themselves 1n regard to the
settlement of fees for surveys on the "AGULHAS" before
any inspection is undertaken., Perhaps it might be as
well to make a further approach to the Owners for the
cutstanding fees for the "ALIWAL" to be settled
seeing that the "AGULHAS" 1s under their contreol and
is to be maintained in class this may well be a
suitehle opportunity to state they will doubtless wish
to re-establish good relations with this Socilety.

Yours faithfully,
Copy &/cs

Assistant Clerk to
the Classification Committee

PLP. Balfour, Esq.,
DURBAN .
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